OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY VICE CHANCELLOR
FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS AND RESEARCH

Extension of the deadlines for applications of UR postgraduate
advertised calls

Due to the function of the portal of application which is not working properly,
the deadlines for applications of all Postgraduate advertised calls are extended for
three weeks. This means that the new deadline for applications is Wednesday
August 10, 2022.

Please note that application files in PDF format will be uploaded through
pgfile.ur.ac.rw/pgfile/findme.php link

Where it is requested to add a student number, please add the ID number/Passport
number or Telephone number.

Sorry for the inconvenience caused.
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